
August 23, 2007

Dear Friends and Supporters,

The Lord’s goodness made this summer 

time of ministry pass with effective 

service and extra special blessings.  Thank 

you for your prayers for safety and Spirit 

filling as we serve. You make the 

difference in the spiritual productivity of 

our meetings and ministry. 

Fifteen years ago God called me to work 

with WWNTBM. He made it clear I was 

to be available to help get the world 

another missionary and to help those 

already called. He called me to train and 

proclaim.

Our Ministry of Training:

I spoke in three missionary agency’s schools. These training times are vital to a missionary’s outreach and outlook.  I 

spoke on matters pertaining to servanthood, the call of God, and practical matters.  Your support by finances and 

prayers make it possible for me to be in these places to train and preach to missionaries. Thereby, helping them 

continue in the work to which God called them.

Our Ministry of Proclaiming:

The Lord opened doors for me to speak in two missions conferences and five churches. The missions 

commitments that came in totaled over $150,000.00. It takes the faith and passion of God’s people to commit 

these mission dollars through their local church. It is a delight to see their response to God’s Word in this manner.

On a personal note, our son John discerned God’s will for college. He leaves August 29 for Golden State Baptist 

College in Santa Clara, CA. He will have a double major in Bible and Music. We are anxious to see what God has in 

store for John as he pursues his education. He will be working to pay his way through school. He will receive a 25% 

scholarship on his tuition for being a missionary’s son. We praise the Lord for his desire to serve the Lord and 

know our God will teach him how He will be his Provider.

Please pray for an immediate need. My Ford Explorer has a cracked head and the engine has to be replaced. It has 

produced a challenge for us as we spent $1200.00 before the mechanics finally figured out the head was cracked. 

The timing of this and getting John into college is giving us an opportunity to watch God work. Please pray.

Sincerely yours,

John O'Malley

J O H N  O !M A L L E Y

P.O. Box 725  Kings Mountain, NC 28086-0725      T 7047301440        E johnomalley@wwntbm.com

The O’Malley, Trenton, and Lovell Families.

(A recent picture made with Kim’s parents and sister’s family.)
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